
 

 

 
 
 
Monday 14 March, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Re Year 6 Guernsey Trip Monday 11 July – Friday 15 July, 2022 
 
As has become tradition, we are planning to take our Year 6 class to Guernsey from 

Monday 11 July to Friday 15 July, 2022. This is during Activities Week at school. 

Residential experiences for children of this age are recognised as being an important 

aspect of their growing up. Learning to stay away from home, living with their peers, 

taking responsibility for their personal hygiene, cleanliness, cooking and cleaning as well 

as working as a group can form memories which will stay with them for many years. All of 

the children learn a great deal from these experiences. 

To ensure that the time is enjoyable for all and as they are representing our school we 

expect the highest standard of behaviour prior to and during the experience. In the event 

that this is not the case prior to going, children will not be allowed to participate and the 

non-refundable deposit will be lost. If a child needs to be sent home from Guernsey due to 

poor behaviour this will be at an additional cost to the particular child’s parents. 

We will be staying at La Bailloterie Campsite (glamping!) and hope to take in lots of 

activities whilst we are there such as sailing, swimming, and cinema, wall climbing, and of 

course time for shopping. 

The cost for this trip, including all activities, accommodation, transportation and flights is 

approximately £250 per child. In the past this has been reduced significantly by the effort 

of both children and their parents in terms of fundraising events.  
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The flights and accommodation need to be booked and paid for. Therefore, please could 

you fill in the attached form and send in a non-refundable deposit of £50 by Thursday 31 

March, 2022 if you wish your child to participate.  

We will be holding a meeting prior to the trip on Monday 4 April, 2022 at 5.30pm but if 

you require any further details, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us via the School 

Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Simeone and Mrs Jenkins 

 

 

I wish for my child_______________________________ to participate in the Year 6 Trip to 

Guernsey from Monday 11 July to Friday 15 July, 2022. 

I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £50 (Cheques made payable to St Anne’s School) 

I understand that if my child is prohibited by the school from going on the trip due to poor 

behaviour this money is non-refundable. Furthermore I understand that should my child 

need to be returned to school from Guernsey due to poor behaviour I will be liable to pay 

for this on top of the ordinary cost of the trip. 

 

Signed ___________________________ Date_______________ 

 
 
 


